
Development Services 
638 Princess Avenue. Brandon MB. R7A 0P3 

T:  204.729.2110 F:  204.728.2406 
www.brandon.ca/planning 

 
COVID-19 Update for Public Hearings 
Updated as of February 16, 2021 
 
The City of Brandon has updated protective measures to maintain limited public access to City 
Hall set by the Government of Manitoba: 
 

• Public hearings will continue to be held for land use applications, but we encourage the 
public to refrain from attending the public hearing 

• We encourage the public to submit their comments or concerns by e-mail, and watch 
the meeting via the livestream at https://www.youtube.com/user/CityofBrandonMB 

o Contact the file manager indicated on the enclosed public notice prior to the 
public hearing to submit your comments 

o All comments or concerns will be provided to the Planning Commission to 
discuss at the hearing 

• If you wish to attend the public hearing, 
o You must contact the file manager indicated on the enclosed public notice prior 

to the public hearing to register to attend 
 This will help us understand how many people will attend and prepare 

accordingly 
o You must wear a mask inside City Hall 

 We will not be supplying masks to the public 
 We will refuse entry if you do not have a mask or refuse to wear one 

while in City Hall 
o Upon entry, 

 You will be directed to thoroughly wash or sanitize your hands 
 There will be limited seating within the Council Chambers due to physical 

distancing requirements 
 Two-metre (six-foot) markers will be placed on the hallway floor 

indicating where people will be asked to stand 
 Staff will direct entry and exits from the Council Chambers and the 

building 
 
Further comments can be sent during the live stream by emailing a.chapil@brandon.ca or by 
text at 204‐720‐3097. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this difficult time. 
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